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JANUARY 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

We are starting a Grades 4, 5 & 6 Skating Club throughout the months of January and February 

during the lunch hour at Tyndall Park School!  All students will eat with the supervising teachers in the 

gym before heading outside. Practices will take place on the Tyndall Park Community Centre rink 

next door.  All grades 4-6 skaters will walk to the rink with supervising adults on January 14, 15, 21, 28, 

and 29 as well as February 4, 11, 12, 18, 19, 25 and 26.  

 

Helmets (CSA approved), hockey gloves or ski/leather mitts are required for all practices.  Woolen 

mitts and bicycle helmets will not be allowed.  The school can provide a helmet to those students 

who cannot borrow or provide their own helmet.  Due to the limited number of helmets, we 

recommend students to bring their own helmet though. 

 

The first skating practice will be TUESDAY, January 14 for all grades 4-6 skaters at Tyndall Park 

Community Centre, weather permitting. All skaters are to bring a lunch for noon hour skate 

practices.  

 

Permission slips are due back to Ms. Basaraba by Friday January 10, 2019! 

 

We are still waiting on word for when the divisional skating races will be.  Beginner skaters are 

welcome to come out to skating club, but only qualifying skaters may participate in the races for 

safety reasons. A letter will be sent home at a later date with more information regarding the racing 

event. 
 

Andrea Basaraba 

Nicole McFerran 

Brooke McKelvey 

Teegan Vasvary 

 

 

SKATING CLUB PERMISSION SLIP 2020 

This is to certify that my child ___________________________________(first & last name) from Room_____ 

in Grade_____ has my permission to attend Skating Club practices at Tyndall Park Community in 

January and February, 2020.  This also indicated that my child will have the appropriate helmet and 

gloves needed to go onto the ice. 

GOOD SPORTSMANSHIP WILL BE SHOWN BY THIS STUDENT IN THE TYNDALL PARK SKATING PROGRAM. 

 

 

Parent’s signature:________________________________ 


